

Correct the mistakes. (20)

Hi! I'm David. I'm twelve. I goes to school in London. My school day start at quarter past seven. I get up and has breakfast. I usually eats a bowl of cereal and some fruit but today there isn't any fruits, so I are eatting only cereal with milk. My sister Laura and I leaves the house at half past eight and we walkes to school. My first class start at nine o'clock every day. We has lunch is at one 1 o'clock. I always has sandwiches and fruit. We have P.E. in the afternoon on Mondays and Thursdays. We plays football in winters and we play criquet in summer. I is the goalkeeper. Dad pick us up from school at quarter past three. When we gets home, my sister and I usually play on the computer but today, we watching a music program on TV because we loves music. I always do some homework every evening, after diner. Mum sometimes help me. I go to piano lessons on Wednesdays. Now, I am goes to bed.

Lee el texto y decide si las oraciones son TRUE o FALSE. Niega las falsas y justifica.

1. David has coffee for breakfast.

2. David's lessons start at 8 o'clock.

3. David has lunch at school.

4. David does P.E in the afternoons.

5. David and his sister play cricket after school.

6. David goes to guitar lessons.

7. He is going to bed at eleven o'clock.

Ordena las palabras para armar preguntas y luego responde (sobra una palabra en cada una)

1. DAVID AND HIS SISTER – GO – GOES – DO – TO SCHOOL – BY BIKE – ?
2. FRUITS – FOR BREAKFAST – HAVING – DAVID – IS – HAVE – ?
3. HAVE - LUNCH – AT ONE O'CLOCK – HAS – HE – DOES – ?
4. IN WINTER – DOES – FOOTBALL – DO – HE – PLAY - ?
5. DAVID – WATCHING – AND HIS SISTER – IS – ARE – A MUSIC PROGRAM - ?